
November 20 
19 3 5

Dear Mr. Wilson,

It was extremely kind of you and the 
Directors of the Bank to entertain me bo hospitably 
yesterday. It was a real pleasure to make their 
acquaintance and to see your fine building and I 
hope that at à later stage I may have an opportunity 
of accepting your kind invitation to visit the Bank 
In more detail.

lours sincerely.

Morris Wilson, ^sq.,
President and Managing Director, 
Royal Bank of Canada


